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October 9, 1990

Mr. Ray C111mberg |

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Hr. Cilimberg: i0 >

This letter is to document our telephone conversation of 10-9-90.

Mr. t4arvin Thomas, President of A & G Engineering, on 10-8-90, was
quite a. armed when I made him aware of the fact that two (21- :

utilities had contacted me on a letter addressed to Mr. Thomas
from the U.S,N.R.C. which he had not received. Please refer to
Docket No. 99901006/09-01.

Again, on 10-9-90, a third utility contacted us to discuss the i

letter.

IThis was quite embarrassing when several of our valued customers
called us wanting to discuss our response to a public document
which we had not received.

Ray, thank you for your legitimate concern in this matter and :

your fax to A & G Engineering of 10-9-90, We appreciate your ;

tak.ing this matter to your branch chief.

' Bes R ards

| W&
! ohn Thalasinos

Quality Assurance Manager

cc: Marvin E. Thomas
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